
 
 

   

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 218 of 2023 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/0001/23  

  

 

5 December 2023 

 

 

 

Cancellation of Local Notice to Mariners No 016 of 2022 - re - Refurbishment 

works on a slipway at Qala San Marku 
 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that the 

refurbishment works on a slipway at Qala San Marku, mentioned in Local Notice to 

Mariners No 016 of 2022, has been completed. 

 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No 016 of 2022 is hereby CANCELLED. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 


